auaimend Federation News ek
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Federation Dates
SISN Dates in blue

HJS Dates in red

MARCH

7th & 8th Parents Evenings
9th MUFTI Day

14th Easter Disco

19th Key Strings Performance
19th Water assembly

21st FunRaisers Bingo 6pm at
SISN

21st Eye tests for EYFS2
22nd Singing Festival

23rd Sport Relief

26th Easter service in church
9.30am

27th Year 5 performance (pm)
27th & 28th Parents Evenings
28th Easter Egg Hunt 3.15pm
28th Year 5 performance (am/pm)
29th Last Day of Term

30th March—13th April
EASTER HOLIDAYS

APRIL

16th Summer Term Starts
17th Class photographs

24th FunRaisers meeting 9.15am
at SISN

MAY

7th BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY
14th Yr 6 SATS week

21st Walk to School Week
24th Community picnic 4pm at
HJS

25th last day of half term
28th—1st HALF TERM
JUNE

4th Back to school

4th Y2 male carers afternoon
5th EYFS2 male carers afternoon
6th Y1 male carers afternoon
JULY

2nd Transition day

6th Summer Fair at HJS

11th Disco

12th HJS open evening

12th KS1 Sports Morning

13th EYFS Sports Morning
16th Sports Day

18th Disco & Leavers party
20th End of Term

If you would like any further
information for the events listed
above then please contact the
schools directly. More details will
be printed in the newsletter closer
to the actual event if applicable.

We would like to welcome everyone back and hope that all
pupils had an enjoyable half term! Thank you also for your
patience and co-operation through the recent adverse
weather conditions.

Absence

If your child is unwell and cannot attend school, please ensure
that the school is contacted before the start of the school day
as our Family Support Worker is going to be completing ‘safe
and well’ checks for those children that we have not received
notification for.

Raffle Tickets

9 001

¥ Tickets cost £1 each and you will be entered into a

Tickets are now on sale for the Easter Raffle.

draw to win a variety of prizes including an Easter
Hamper! All children will be sent home with a
ticket each should you wish to buy one.

Road Safety Meeting

We can now confirm that our next meeting to discuss road
safety around our schools is on Friday 16th March 9am at
HJS. We have invited representatives from the Council, the
police and from the Highways Department. If you are able to
come along then please complete the slip below

Name

|/We are able to come along to the road safety meeting On
Friday 16th March.

I/We are unable to come to the meeting.




TERMS & HOLIDAYS 2018/2019

IAUTUMN 2018|

Term starts:
Half Term:

Term ends:

SPRING 2019

Term starts:
Half term:

Term ends:

'SUMMER 2019

Term starts:
Half Term:

Term ends:

Wednesday
Monday
Friday

Tuesday
Monday
Friday

Monday
Monday
Friday

5 September 2018
29 October - Friday 2" November
21 December 2018

8 January 2019
18 February — Friday 22 February 2019
12 April 2019

29 April 2019
27 May - Friday 31 May 2019
19 July 2019

PD Days (school closed to pupils — teacher training days)
Monday 3 September 2018

Tuesday 4 September 2018

Monday 5 November 2018

Monday 7 January 2019

Monday 22 July 2019

Bank Holiday dates

New Year Monday 1 January 2019
Good Friday Friday 19 April 2019
Easter Monday Monday 22 April 2019
May Bank Holiday Monday 6 May 2019
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March’s Value of the Month is Thoughtfulness

School Arrival Times

Please be reminded that the earliest children may arrive at school is 8.40am unless they have signed up
to Breakfast Club. Thank you for your co-operation with this matter.

Scholastic Book Club

All children will be receiving a Scholastic Book Club leaflet as part of World Book
Day. There are many books to choose from and for every £1 you spend, the
school will receive 20% of the order value back to use on books and teacher
resources. If you would like to order any books for your child, please fill in the
order form at the back of the leaflet and return to the school office by 16th

March, as instructed in the leaflet.

Attendance —for the week beginning Monday 12th February

Class Attendance Class Attendance Well done to Class 5
1-Mr Price 95.8% 7-Mr Norman 96.5% for having the best
2-Miss Felton 94.7% 8-Miss Sinclair 95.5%
3-Mrs Hill 90.6% 9-Mr Tombleson 97.2% attendance!
4-Miss Beard 98.8% 10-Mrs Leather 92.7%
5-Mrs Downes 99.6% 11-Miss Morris 96.7%
6-Mr Davies 86.3% 12 — Mr Heard 95.9%

Attendance —for the week beginning Monday 26th February

Class Attendance Class Attendance Well done to Class 7
1-Mr Price 88.8% 7-Mr Norman 99.2% for having the best
2-Miss Felton 96.7% 8-Mr Richards 96% attendance '
3-Mrs Hill 91.1% 9-Mr Tombleson 95.3%
4-Miss Beard 97.5% 10-Mrs Leather 92.2%
5-Mrs Downes 90.5% 11-Miss Morris 95.4%
6-Mr Davies 97.2% 12 — Mr Heard 96.6%

If you have any concerns or questions please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Twidale (Head of School) on:
Email: headhjs@haughmondfed.net Tel: 01743 462087 www.harlescott-jun.shropshire.sch.uk




Hockey

On Thursday 15 February, two Year 6 Hockey teams took part in a School Games Hockey Tournament

at Meole Brace Secondary School.

The A team were grouped with Radbrook, Coleham and
Shrewsbury High School. After the three games they had
lost two and drawn one, which unfortunately wasn’t
enough to see them through to the Quarter-Finals. It was
the same story for the B team too, they were grouped
with Prestfelde, Meole Brace and Greenfields where again
they lost two and drew one.

The children all played really well and scored a fair few

goals but it just was not to be on this occasion.
Well done to all who took part!
A Team: Jacob, Ellie, Sharlena, Evan, Riley and Kuba

B Team: Ethan, Grace, Heidi, Leo, Chris and Ben

Gymnastics
e s . . | th .
| £ A ~ _  OnWednesday 14" February Mrs Owen took a Year 4 Gymnastic team

7 to Shrewsbury Academy for a competition. The children were

e - competing in a floor competition and a vault competition against
other schools. They have been spending time practising the routine for
" the event and all performed very well. Livvy, Ruby and Emily all got

¥ gold in vault and the floor whilst Geno and Lauren both got silver

~ awards for both.
Overall as a school HJS came an impressive 4" place!

Well done guys, you were fantastic!

Tennis

On Thursday 15th February Mrs Blanchard took four Year 5 children to The Shrewsbury Club for a
tournament. The children were competing in a friendly competition against other schools. The school
had been invited to watch and play tennis during the GB Pro-Series supported by Budgen Motors
Mens National Tennis tournament.

The children really enjoyed the tennis they played and managed to watch
a couple of professional tennis matches too!

Well done guys!




